
Howes Newsletter Monday 18th May 

You may have seen news about the government’s plans to re-open schools. We are 
working closely with the Local Authority to ensure that we are ready to open when it 
is safe to do so.  We will let you know as soon as possible when further plans have 
been put in place to support a safe return to school.  
 

Term dates – we will no longer be having our teacher training days at the beginning 
of June. The teacher training days have been moved to 20th /21st July. This means 
that the last day of term will be Friday 17th July. 
 

You can contact us by email Howes@howes.coventry.sch.uk 
 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

 

This week we will be promoting Mental 

Health Awareness Week. The theme 

of the week is Kindness. Please look 

out on Twitter, FaceBook and Youtube 

for pupils’ work linked to this and for 

staff suggestions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our Website 
 

We have been busy updating our 

website.  
 

Please send us your thoughts 

about Howes to add to our 

feedback page.  

https://howesprimary.co.uk/news

-events/howes-do-you-like-it/   

 

Also send suggestions for our 

news page. 

 https://howesprimary.co.uk/new

s-events/this-is-howes-we-do-it/ 
 

A special greeting for children in  
Oak Class. 
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